
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp       (Holy Ghost Fathers) 

Tel:  01629 640241 e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com Website: www.allsaintshassop.org 
 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £151.10 Loose Plate Hassop £66.17 Bakewell £22.90 Total £240.17 

New (green) Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 
 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request. 
 

Week commencing Sunday, 28th June 2015 

Saturday 27th 6.15 p.m. Bakewell C S Sp Intention 

Sunday 28th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

Solemnity of 
Ss Peter and Paul 

Monday 29th 9.30 a.m. Hassop C S Sp Intention Feria 

Tuesday 30th 9.30 a.m. Bakewell C S Sp Intention Feria 

Wednesday 1st 9.30 a.m. Hassop Foundation Mass St Oliver Plunkett 

Thursday 2nd 9.30 a.m. Bakewell David Flemming Feria 

Friday 3rd 11.30 a.m. Hassop John Ryan RIP St Thomas 

Saturday 4th 6.15 p.m. Hassop Donor’s Intention 

Sunday 5th 10.00 a.m. Bakewell Parishioners 

14th Sunday 
in Ordinary Time 

 

The apostle Peter was foremost in confessing his faith; Paul was an outstanding preacher of the way of faith; therefore 
we praise you in the community of the Church in the world … Holy, Holy, Holy, are you Lord, God of Hosts! 

Ministries weekend of 4th/5th July 

 Readers E. Ministers Welcomers Flowers 

Hassop 6.15 p.m. J. Paxman, G. Smith B. Cain M&T Martyn  

Bakewell 10.00 a.m. L. Elliot, A. Shimwell  E. Hague, M. Etchells E. Marsh C. Rider 

Counters 28th June: MPTC              5th July: TMM 
 

This weekend – last Sunday of month- Mass with our 
young parishioners in mind. Also, we have 2nd collection for 

Peter’s Pence: this collection is sent to the Diocese and 
onwards to the Holy See for the Pope’s charity works.  
Thomas has left for Lourdes and Solomon will be going in 

the near future with the Diocese. We wish them both well 
and pray that they will enjoy their first pilgrimage.  
The Summer Fair Raffle takes place after the 10.00am 
Mass and this will bring our Summer Fair to a close. Thanks 
to all who have done their “little bit” to help the parish. We 
do depend on a generous response from our “regulars” and 

parish friends/visitors to keep social events alive & well. 

Thanks again to the folks who donated the cash prizes. 
 

Next weekend we move into July – first Sunday Masses 

as mentioned above. Christine will also retire next Saturday 
and we wish her a very happy time ahead as she does more 

& more in the choir!!! 
 

Diary for July: 
Bishop Patrick’s Ordination: We welcome to the Diocese 

of Nottingham Mgr Patrick McKinney, who will be ordained 
Tenth Bishop of Nottingham in St Barnabas’ Cathedral on 

Friday 3rd July 2015; the Mass will be streamed on the 
diocesan website, www.nottingham-diocese.org.uk, 

from 10.30 am. Those without tickets to the Mass will be 

unable to attend, but will be able to participate in the 
liturgy by watching it on the website and joining in prayer. 

All are welcome to Vespers in St Barnabas’ Cathedral next 
Thursday at 5.00 pm, and the two Masses offered by the 

Bishop next Sunday. Please pray for our new Bishop as he 

prepares for his Ordination. 
11th in Bakewell church at 10.00am our next Confirmation 

meeting for our young candidates. There will also be one on 
the 18th July at 10.00am in Bakewell. This will be the last 

session for the summer. We have a few more in September. 
12th is Padley Sunday. We have flyers in both churches and 

we follow the traditional pattern of gathering for the 

pilgrimage at Grindleford Station at 3.00pm. 
20 – 25th the CSSp province chapter takes place 

23rd There will be a farewell lunch for Rev. David Briggs, 
the Methodist minister, as he and Hilary prepare to retire. 
 

Fr Jim O’Hanlon Parish Priest of Alfreton celebrated his 

Golden Jubilee of ordination on Saturday 27th June. 
 

100 Club Winners at the last draw were A Clarke, K 
Bradley and N Trend. Our thanks to those who keep “it” all 

together and our thanks to all who support this little social 
moment in the life of our parish. 
 

Agnes & Ruby thank all who purchased cakes last Sunday 

in order to help Lepra’s work: £53.00 was raised – thanks! 
 

‘Sea Sunday’ is the weekend of 11-12th July when we 

have the special collection for the Apostleship of the Sea. 
 

Peter Vickers writes to us about World Youth Day 2016 - 
it’s already being planned for next summer and takes place 

in Krakow, Poland. Peter also tells parishes about the 
forthcoming youth gathering in Buxton at St Anne’s on 

Tuesday 21st July 7 – 9pm. Can we support it?  
Fr Hugh wishes to thank all who contacted him during and 
after his recent unexpected visit to CALOW hospital and, 

again, many thanks to Fr David Pember CSSp for his 
willingness to help us over 3 weekends. Hopefully we are 

back on track now … but one never knows what’s ahead! 
 

Pope Francis has written an encyclical letter in recent 

days: it deals with the gift of creation and our responsibility 

for protecting it and treasuring this gift which we jointly 
own as God’s gift entrusted to our stewardship. On 6th June 

the Pope was in Sarajevo and he met many people 
including Fr Zvonimir Matijevic whose “body bears the 
marks of terrible torture which he endured 20 years ago … 
Father was taken from his parish in Glamoc and severely 
beaten to the point of death. His body has been scarred 
forever and he now walks with great difficulty.’[Osserv.24.6.15] 
 

Last Tuesday evening we had a very pleasant time with 

many visitors in Hassop church as we recalled its history 

and looked at the historic vestments. Thank you, Brian & 
Joan and Jenny for all that you have done as preparations 

for our bi-centenary celebrations. Thanks, too, to the choir 
and Social Committee for all their help on the evening. 
 
 

Sick and Housebound:  Patricia Turner, Cliff Mann, 

Shirley Plant, Agnes Wilson, Mary McNulty and Eileen 
Simpson along with all our sick family & parish members.  
Anniversaries: – We pray especially this week for Winifred 
Arthurs (niece of Fr O’Neill) and Jean Fangoo (brother of Fr 

Marcel CSSp) who died recently along with James Johnston. 

May their souls rest in peace 


